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Daniel Ryterband RPSL Video 

Available On-Line 
 

 

On June 13, Daniel Ryterband gave a presentation at the Royal 

Philatelic London Society - "The American Civil War" 

 

If you were unable to attend the live viewing, the recorded version can be 

found HERE. Once again our congratulations to Dan on an excellent 

presentation. 

 

Randolph Smith wins Gold at 

Napex 
 

 

CWPS Trustee Randolph Smith was awarded a Gold Medal for his exhibit 

on Civil War Adversity Covers at NAPEX 2024. The exhibit was also 

voted "The Most Popular Exhibit" by the National Stamp Dealers 

Association (NSDA) and was given the "Creativity Award" from the 

American Association of Philatelic Exhibitors (AAPE). Congratulations to 

Randy! 

  

https://www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/rpsl-videos/


 

CWPS 2025 Annual Meeting 

Cleveland, Ohio 
 

 

Garfield-Perry Stamp Club  

135th ANNUAL MARCH PARTY AND EXHIBITION (2025) 

 

World Series of Philately Event 

Friday, March 14: 10 AM – 6 PM 

Saturday, March 15: 10 AM – 6 PM 

Sunday, March 16: 10 AM – 3 PM 

 

Best Western Plus, 15471 Royalton Road, Strongsville OH 44136 
 

Preparations are under way for the 2025 Annual Meeting. In addition to the Show 

Bourse and the Exhibits the traditional society events will include: 



 

• Society Dinner on Friday evening (Rosewood Grill - Details and 

Reservation Forms to be provided)  

• Annual Membership Meeting at 9:00 AM on Saturday 

• Two Presentations to be held on Saturday (Details to be provided) 

 

Society Table - The CWPS will host a table throughout the show to help educate 

the attendees and solicit new members for our society. 

 

Show Bourse - This show has traditionally had a very active bourse. Several of 

our CWPS member dealers are making plans to attend this show making it an 

excellent opportunity to add items to your collection.   

 

Call for Exhibits - It is not too early to consider preparing an exhibit for this show. 

We hope to provide a strong showing from the CWPS to support this WSP 

Event.  Specific exhibiting details are not yet published, but we do know that the 

deadline for submission of applications is December 31, 2024 (only a short 6 

months away).  

 

We especially want to encourage anyone who might be considering exhibiting for 

the first time to take this step as part of this show.  If you have any questions on 

how to move forward you can reach out 

to contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org and we will assist you in any way we can. 

 

Click HERE for the latest updates about the show as they become available. 
 

 

mailto:contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org
https://www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/annual-convention/

